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Kolar, Loren

From: Kolar, Loren

Sent: November-16-15 8:59 AM
To: Kolar, Loren
Subject: To the Board of Health - peanut-free issue

N

From: Mary Anne Duncan
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 12:42 PM
To: Johnson, Aidan

Subject: feasibility study for banning peanuts in city owned facilities

Hello Aidan - just a quick word about this issue for your consideration

I think the money and time for a feasibility study would be better spent supplying these facilities with epi-pens
and staff training in their use.

It is not feasible to enforce such a ban, leaving those with a peanut allergy with a false sense of security.

Not to mention all the other individuals who have life threatening allergies to other foods or bee stings. Are
their concerns any less valid?

Mary Anne Duncan

27 Binkley Rd
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